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1 December 2022 
 
 
Market Announcement 
National Stock Exchange (NSX) 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

Inner East Community Finance Limited (Company) advises that Damien Hudson has resigned as 
a Director of the Company effective 30 November 2022.  
 
The Board thanks Mr. Hudson for his significant contribution over more than 20 years. Damien was 
an inaugural director of the company and instrumental in the founding of the Community Bank, 
particularly through his involvement in Surrey Hills. Damien has fulfilled many roles during his 
tenure and his dedication has been appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Steve Miller 
Company Secretary 
Inner East Community Finance Limited 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Juliann Byron    Steve Miller 
Chairman     Company Secretary 
+61 419 368 029    +61 400 825 397 
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